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There were 341 responses from students. The results are as follows: 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

Based on responses to the last 2 questions we have produced answers to the following frequently 

asked questions: 

 

 Can teachers give clearer instructions in lessons? 

Teachers always do their best to give clear instructions in lessons. This is much more difficult in an 

online lesson so we strongly encourage students to ask for help and to speak up if you do not 

understand a task. This can be done by speaking or using the chat feature in Microsoft Teams. 

 

 Can we be give longer to complete some tasks in lessons and to answer questions? 

We will pass this feedback to teachers but being able to judge when students have completed tasks is 

much more difficult in an online lesson. We would encourage you to speak up or use the chat feature 

if they need more time in a lesson. 

 

 Can lessons be shorter? Can there be more breaks in lessons? Can lunch and break be 

longer? 

Lessons will continue to be the same length, but we will ask teachers to give additional time at the 

end of the lesson for saving and submitting work. Teachers have already been asked to provide a 

break in each lesson and we will remind them of the importance of this. We strongly encourage you 

to take this time to have a break from your screens and to try and move around during these breaks. 

 

 Can there be no homework set? 

Teachers have been asked not to set homework for students in years 7 to 11. Work will still be set 

for students in years 12 and 13 to complete during independent study time. 

 

 Can more feedback on work be given? 

Teachers are giving feedback in line with the school’s policy. We appreciate that students are missing 

out on the verbal informal feedback which is normally given during lessons. We would encourage you 

to ask for this type of feedback if there is the opportunity during online lessons and to submit all work 

that is asked for. 



Several teachers are also giving feedback by using assignments within Microsoft Teams. We have 

produced a short video guide which gives more details on how to use this feature. Click on the link 

below to watch this video; 

Teams Assignments Guide 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://youtu.be/b-rga994zgo

